
374 Members Bulletin

RE: General Meeting

February 10, 2023

Dear Members,

This is a reminder that our first General Meeting of 2023 will be Wednesday, March

8th at 7pm via Zoom. 

Register in advance for this meeting:

March 8th

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about

joining the meeting.

Highlights of the meeting: 

2023 Budget

GVLRA LTD Plan updates 

 











Shireen Clark

President, CUPE Local 374

201-524 Culduthel Road, Victoria BC, V8Z 1G1

T: 250.472.0374 E: admin@cupe374.ca W: www.cupe374.ca

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIpf-2spj0rHtAXsk-RQXp7SbRrpGg8U2Yb



